
 

For our 2013 Spring Conference, we had a total of 16 paid sponsorships, resulting in a gross 

contribution of $11,000.  For our 2013 Fall Conference, we had a total of 14 paid 

sponsorships, resulting in a gross contribution of $10,750.  Thank you for making this, our 

25th Anniversary year, a banner year! 

 

Now, what is it, you might ask, our sponsors receive for contributing their support to us:   

 

 Opportunity to network with Corporate and Service provider members 

 Exposure of their company’s brand 

 Exposure of their company’s operating philosophy 

 Exposure of their company’s personnel 

 Lasting relationships, as we all know and understand that the global mobility industry 

is a positive, relationship based one 

 And more…. 

 

You can tell by the repeat contributors each year (too many to name individually, but we all 

know who you are), that they too consider sponsorship at SRRC a cost/benefit to them. 

 

And of course, we also have more service provider members donating door prizes for each 

conference – a total of over 80 door prizes this year!  Again, a banner year! 

 

As the immediate Past President (Matt Canfield has the honor next year), it has been my 

privilege and honor to work for you the members for the second time as both President and 

Past President.  I thank you for your trust, faith, friendship, and more over the years.  May 

we all look forward to the next 25 years of SRRC. 

 

Here’s to a great 2014! 

 

Sherry Yerger, CRP, PHR 

Past President/Sponsorship Chair 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


